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Dear parents:  …. Hope you enjoyed Space Week and learnt lots about the wonders of our universe. 
There have been assemblies, lessons and experiments going on in school all week a great Science topic for 
engaging children in their learning. Lots of new stuff gone on the website for October and Autumn. Under 
PARENTS you will see the daily menu for the rest of this term. You will also find special menus for such days as 
Halloween and Diwali. Remember all our food is freshly cooked on site by Mrs Florence Boateng and her 
dedicated staff in our 5 Star Hygiene Rated kitchen. We are very fortunate to have this resource.

and finally  ..   anyway half-term already next week as time passes in the blink of an eye …. World Mental Health Day on 
Wednesday and really interesting to read this morning about Michael Carrick and his 2 year battle with depression (ex West Ham and Man 
United international)….. anyway have a look in the larder and send some tins and stuff in for Harvest Week. Semana de Cosecha …..

School news next week …. 
Monday …. Early Years / KS1 Harvest Liturgy 
10.15am
Tuesday … Harvest Mass 10.00am KS2 with Fr 
Derek + Hispanic Day.
Wednesday … Year 2 assembly 9.15am all 
welcome. 
Parliamentary Workshops Years 5 and 6 from 
10.00am onwards
Thursday .. 
Friday … school closed INSET DAY.

School news this week …. 
Monday …. Year 1 visited the Barbican 11am and 
saw the LSO perform Peter and the Wolf. 
Tuesday …school photographer came in.
Wednesday … Year 3 assembly 9.15am
Governors meetings 6.30-8.30pm
Thursday .. Year 2 walked around our local area. 
Friday … lots of prospective parents walked around. 
Flu immunisation . Reception to Year 5.

Spanish words of the week are …. 
 Cosecha and manzana ..    please help your 
children and your own family as we all learn 

Attendance last week …. and thanks .. 
Best class is Year 5 yet again and for Lateness it’s 
Year 4 the best class. 
Nursery																89.66%											2.76%	

Recep<on												96.67%											3.00%	

Year	1																			98.33%											2.67%	

Year	2																			98.67%											1.33%	

Year	3																			97.67%											4.33%	

Year	4																			95.95%											1.02%	

Year	5																				98.93%										1.43%	

Year	6																				95.36%										2.86%	

Pic of the week …. 
Mrs Betty Graydon who 
this week celebrated a 
very special birthday 
with our children. 
Somewhere between 70 
and 90 shall we say.

HARVEST APPEAL…. 2018 
Last chance all day Monday and Tuesday morning.
All going to London Catholic Workers group and a 
really good cause.

Thanks to … and our website  
Thanks to the parent who provided lots of balls for use 
in our playground and also to the parent who brought 
in a huge amount of Glitter. Sparkling news! Lots of 
new stuff on our website including all our 2018 
Outcomes and an analysis of our school for the last 3 
years. All under ABOUT US …. + lots of new pics of 
assemblies, National Poetry Week etc have a look.

Year 6 parents please note … 
Closing date for secondary transfer is 31st of 
October and for Hackney residents it’s the 19th of 
October. Make sure you complete the forms …..


